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21 February 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Information Evening for Parents of Pupils in S4 
7.00pm on Tuesday 5 March 2013 
 
Students in S4 are about to embark on the S5 options programme.  I should like to take this 
opportunity to remind you that we intend to hold an information evening for parents, the 
arrangements for which are detailed above. 
 
The purpose of the evening is to introduce you to the options process and to present to you 
the different subject choices and other opportunities available to students in S5.  These 
include programmes of vocational education which East Renfrewshire schools will offer in 
partnership with local colleges of further education.   
 
The meeting will take place in The Street and will be in the form of a presentation.  Following 
this presentation, there will be an opportunity to speak with members of senior management 
and pupil support staff, or to meet with East Renfrewshire Council’s vocational education co-
ordinator, Jillian Davis. 
 
If you plan to attend this event, please complete the tear-off slip below and ask your child to 
return it to the school office.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  In the meantime, I look forward to seeing you on 5 March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Sinclair 
Depute Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please return to the school office 
 
S4 Information Evening 7.00pm on Tuesday 5 March 2013 
 
Pupil’s Name ___________________________________ Pupil support Class ___________ 
 
 
I/we shall attend this evening.  Name(s) _______________________________ 
 


